
 

      

                                                   PALESTINIAN AMERICAN CULTURAL CENTER OF HOUSTON 

10th Annual Houston Palestinian Festival Update 

In the interest of public health, the City of Houston, the Houston Health Department, and the 

Buffalo Bayou Partnership have ordered all permitted events in March to be cancelled.  The 

Palestinian American Cultural Center (PACC) of Houston will respectfully and dutifully comply 

with the City’s orders. The 10th Annual Houston Palestinian Festival will be postponed to a 

future date. 

 

We apologize to all our attendees, vendors, and performers. The safety and well-being of our 

community is always our top priority.  PACC is thankful for the continued support from our 

community, sponsors, and partners as we work to make this transition to our new date seamless. 

 

The Houston Palestinian Festival has been an important part of our community since 2011 and 

we look forward to continuing our tradition of celebrating Palestinian culture and heritage in our 

great city.  

 

All online tickets purchased will be refunded. We will be reaching out to all our vendors and 

performers to assist during this time. Be sure to check out our website and follow us on social 

media to stay updated on future events. 

 

Thank you, 
PACC Board of Directors 
www.pacchouston.org 
info@pacchouston.org 
 

http://www.pacchouston.org/

